From: Gundel Martin

To: WaterbodyComments
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 3:34:12 PM

I'm asking you to please place impaired waterways into category 5. This will force
the state to do TMDL.

We are watching and allowing the beautiful Buffalo River to be destroyed.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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